
From: Davies, Andrea (Harbour) <Andrea.Davies@cardiff.gov.uk> 
Sent: 06 October 2020 12:43 
To:  
Subject: Fishing  

  
Good afternoon, 
  
Further to our earlier telephone conversation please see link to fishing in Cardiff Bay.  Please ignore 
any reference to Jon Taylor as he no longer works for the Council.   
  
http://www.cbwac.com/content/fishing/coarse%20fishing.htm  
  
With regard to fishing in Roath Park my colleague has provided me with the attached documents 
and the following information. 
  
  
In response to your enquiry, I can confirm that Fishing is permitted at Roath Park Lake.  
  
‘Parkwood Leisure’ , who are an external provider that manage the contract for operating the 
boat hire service (& collection of fishing income), are not currently collecting fees for fishing, 
until such time that they return to site ( provisionally next Spring in 2021 ) and they re-open 
the boat hire service. May I suggest that you print off a copy of this e mail as proof of 
dispensation until such a time Parkwood return to site or the Council inform you of any 
change.  
  
Anyone who attends site to fish, must have a current rod licence prior to commencement of 
any fishing.   
  
For your information I have attached 2 documents both relating to this activity on Roath Park 
Lake. Please note that Cardiff Council do not issue a rod licence, Natural Resource Wales 
(see attached document) provides this relevant information. A copy of the Parks fishing 
regulations are also attached.  
  
I hope this information is of some assistance but if you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me again. 

  
Kind regards 

Andrea  
Andrea Davies   
 

http://www.cbwac.com/content/fishing/coarse%20fishing.htm

